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PUBLIC ADVISORY

The Philippine Embassy wishes to inform the Filipino community in Kuwait that Atty.
Paterno S. Mantaring, Jr, Cebu Pacific's Vice President for Corporate Affairs,
announced on 24 May 2017 that Cebu Pacific will suspend its operations to and from
Kuwait as these routes are no longer viable and sustainable. He said the following are
the schedules for suspending operations:

e Cebu Pacific will fly the last of its 4x week service from Manila to Kuwait on June
13, 2017, and its Kuwait-Manila flight on June 14, 2017.

e The 3x weekly Manila-Doha-Manila route will have its last flight on July 1, 2017.

e The last flight from Manila to Riyadh, Saudi Arabia will depart on July 2, 2017,
while the Riyadh-Manila flight will leave on July 3, 2017.

Cebu Pacific is now contacting passengers who are affected by the suspension.
Passengers with bookings beyond the last flight dates are advised to contact their travel
agents or the Cebu Pacific hotline at 00632-7020881 to discuss the following options:

Rebook flights for an earlier Cebu Pacific flight (subject to availability);
Refund the full airfare;

Get a travel fund in full; or

Transfer to another airline with the same route (subject to availability).

The passengers may also send a message to the official Cebu Pacific Facebook
(https:/iwww.facebook.com/cebupacificair) or Twitter (@CebuPacificAir) accounts 0.
this matter.

The Filipino community is hereby requested to convey these developments to affected
passengers.

Thank you.

|/ RENATO P. O. VILLA
Ambassador




